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1st April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 Trip to Leicester Cathedral 
Monday 19th May 2025 

 
 

Our Year 5 pupils have the fantastic opportunity of taking part in the Young Leaders Award. 
The award is a fully resourced leadership, character education and personal development 
programme, where pupils develop core skills and have practical opportunities to volunteer 
and help others in their community.  They have already started working on the programme, 
by looking at improving our community cupboard and asking for donations.  
 
Children in all our Discovery Trust Schools have been involved in this award and have been 
invited by our Trust CEO, Paul Stone, to attend a celebration event at Leicester Cathedral on 
Monday 19th May 2025.  The event, will provide the opportunity for our pupils to present what 
they have been doing and to learn about what other children participating in the award have 
been involved in.  
 
We will leave immediately after the register in the morning and will arrive back at school, in 
time for lunch. Children will be expected to wear school uniform. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.70 per child to cover the cost of the coach. 
If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, the reduced cost will be £1.85. 
 
To confirm you would like your child to attend the event and to make a payment, please visit 
our online payment and booking platform – ParentPay. If you have not activated your 
ParentPay account, please ask the office for an activation letter.  
 
We will require consent/ payment by Monday 28th April 2025. Please note if insufficient 
contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Pears and the Year 5 Team  


